
THE DVC (RPE) PROF LUCY IRUNGU CHALLENGES ACADEMIC STAFF AND STUDENTS IN 

MOMBASA CAMPUS TO DO MORE RESEARCH 

 

The Deputy Vice Chancellor in-charge of Research, Production and Extension was in Mombasa Campus 

on 16 March, 2015 to address both academic staff and students about research. She Acknowledge that 

the  University of Nairobi is a research intensive university with a reputation for excellence and a strong 

and vibrant research culture where research work is recognised for its impact and relevance to the 

region. She challenged the academic staff and students to do research and reminded them that the  

University of Nairobi values its research students as important contributors to University research 

standing and provides a supportive environment to achieve excellent academic staff and student 

outcomes. 
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